LONDONDERRY TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
June 18, 2007
7:00PM

The Londonderry Township Planning Commission held their regular meeting, but could
not take any action due to a lack of a quorum, on Monday, June 18, 2007 at the
Municipal Building, 783 S. Geyers Church Road, Middletown, Pennsylvania beginning at
7:00p.m.

Present: Carolyn Akers, Chairman
Richard Alwine, Member
James Foreman, Codes/Zoning Officer
Jim Szymborski, Dauphin Cty. Planning Commission
Darrell Becker, Township Engineer
Peter Henninger, Township Solicitor
Beth Graham, Office Manager

Excused Absence:  Patience Basehore, Vice Chairman
Steve Fulton, Secretary
Wesley Ames, Member
Steve Letavic, Township Manager

John Hess — Sketch Plan
No action taken.

Julie Wilson

Property owner presented the proposal of adding a storage building to her existing
business and was unsure if a land development plan was required. She was advised by
the committee that a Land Development Plan would not be required for what she was
requesting if the building was not attached.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10pm.

A Planning Commission Special Meeting will be held on Thursday, June 28, 2007 at
7:00pm at the Municipal Building to review the Family Farm Support Business
Ordinance and Unified Development Area Overlay District with Traditional
Neighborhood Development Provisions and any other business that may come before the
board. Mrs. Graham will advertise the meeting.



